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Chair Rep. Bowman, Vice Chairs Rep. Drazan and Rep. Pham, 

 

Today I am sharing my strong support for HB 3974 that limits rental applicant 

screening charges to $20. I speak from experience when I say the fees associated 

with finding a new apartment/house to rent are often astronomical and limiting 

screening fees to $20 is common sense.  

 

Oregon is in the midst of a housing crisis. This bill will not solve the crisis, but it will 

help to alleviate it, by putting money back into the pockets of Oregonians. There is so 

much uncertainty right now and this bill is a low cost solution that will help 

Oregonians across the state. I urge you to vote yes on HB 3974.  

 

Thank you.   

 

Jessica McBride  


